
 
 

INDIAN AUDIT & ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF AUDIT      
(CENTRAL),C-25, AUDIT BHAVAN, BEHIND INCOME 
TAX BLDG, BANDRA, KURLA COMPLEX,  MUMBAI  
400 051. 
 Telephone: (022) – 2657 1740/41/42/36 ; FAX: 2 657 2451 

Email: cab-pdacm@cag.gov.in 

No.DGA(C)/C&AB/Ch-I/Intimation/LAP-No.VI/2022-23/                       date- 24.11.2022 

To, 
The Director, 
Indian Institute of Population Science 
IIPS, Mumbai 
 
 
Sir/Madam,  

Compliance audit of O/o IIPS Mumbai will be taken up by the audit team of this office 
from 06.12.2022 to 19.12.2022. The audit team will comprise of the following officers. 

 

Sr. No.  

Name of officers  Designation  

1 Smt. Reena Ahuja Senior Audit Officer 

2 Shri Prem Prakash Asstt. Audit Officer 

3 Smt. Nanda Sawant Asstt. Audit Officer 

It is requested that contact number of nodal officer be forwarded at earliest. 

Looking forward to a constructive engagement 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt.  

 Yours sincerely,  

         

                                                                                                    Sd/-  

 Sr. Audit Officer/C&AB  

 

 

 



From : Director Office <director@iipsindia.ac.in>

Subject : Fwd: Internal Audit of IIPSINDIA for the years
2015-16;2016-17 and 2017-18.

To : Aniket Chattopadhyay <aniket.afo@iipsindia.ac.in>,
Accounts Finance <accounts@iipsindia.ac.in>

Email Aniket Chattopadhyay

Fwd: Internal Audit of IIPSINDIA for the years 2015-16;2016-17 and 2017-18.

Thu, May 05, 2022 04:38 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please look into the matter of the trail mail.

-
Thanks & Regards,

Priya Mudaliar
Director Office
International Institute for Population Sciences,
(Deemed to be University)
Under Ministry of Health and Family Welfare
Govt. of India
Govandi Station Road, B.S. Devashi Marg
Deonar, Mumbai 400 088.
Tel. No. 022 25573943 / 25562062/ 242372442
Website: https://iipsindia.ac.in/

From: pohurkarvasant@gmail.com
To: "Director Office" <director@iipsindia.ac.in>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 3:51:58 PM
Subject: Internal Audit of IIPSINDIA for the years 2015-16;2016-17 and 2017-18.

Sir,
The Ministry of Home Affairs (MHA)  Government of India New Delhi has engaged Institute
of Public Auditors of India (IPAI) New Delhi to take up the FCRA-Audit for the period
2015-16;2016-17 and 2017-18. The audit was to be conducted by Shri V.R.Pohurkar as
Team Leader and other two members Shri P.R.Khanzode and Shri Harbax A. Varyani with
effect from 09th May 2022 to 13th May 2022. However it is regretted that due to some
unavoidable circumstances this audit is postponed till JULY,2022. Dates of audit in July will
be communicated shortly

Yours faithfully,

Email https://email.gov.in/h/printmessage?id=23794&tz=Asia/Kolkata&xim=1

1 of 2 11/30/2023, 3:38 PM



V.R.Pohurkar
Team Leader.

Email https://email.gov.in/h/printmessage?id=23794&tz=Asia/Kolkata&xim=1

2 of 2 11/30/2023, 3:38 PM
























































































